From: RaChelle Udy

To: Public Comment

Subject: Handicap parking spots need to be better marked
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 9:45:10 PM
Attachments: IMG 9844.PNG

Can you tell this is a handicap parking space in front of the State Farm building? Last week, I
was parked here and was left a sarcastic note on my door handle assuming I was not being
considerate of handicapped people. It was dark and had been raining, just as it is tonight.
Honestly, I did not see this was a handicapped parking space. And I am not the type of person
who purposefully parks in handicap spaces. With that said, I noticed a problem with these
handicap spaces: when it is dark/raining or snowing, there is no way to tell these spots are
designated for handicapped. Unlike the last two pictures I posted, there are no posted visible
signs for days like today, when the weather inhibits a person’s view. I don’t know who needs
to see this, but the city, or building manager or Jay Carnahan/State Farm need to install posted
handicap signs for all weather. Hoping this can make some changes and help those who need
the use of those handicapped parking spaces.

Thanks, Ra’Chelle Mattsson
South Weber resident

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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